
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Melina Mann <Melina.Mann@llr.sc.gov>

Date: 8/26/2016 12:00:11 PM
Subject: Question

Did you add a disclaimer that information submitted on licensee applications is of public record and disclosable? If so 
can you send me the language you used? I am updating a form and am thinking about adding a similar statement.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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